
Indigenous Tribal Leaders’ Forum (ITLF)
Conglomerate of Recognised Tribes in Lamka, Outer Manipur

PUBLIC NOTICE ON MASS RALLY

After more than a year of being subjected to state-sponsored ethnic cleansing, our movement for a 
separate administration from Manipur is at a critical juncture. With the conclusion of the Lok Sabha 
election, the central government is making plans to lay the groundwork for a ceasefire, while the Meitei 
state government has its own agenda.

All of us must speak up during this crucial time and remind the central government of the realities on the 
ground in Manipur, where it is no longer possible for us to live in dignity under the Meitei government.

Our SoO groups have already submitted our political demand, asking for a Union Territory with a legislature 
under Article 239(A) of the Indian Constitution. So in support of our political demand, on Monday, June 
24, 2024, the Indigenous Tribal Leaders’ Forum (ITLF)  is organizing a mass rally to expedite our political 
solution.

In order to ensure that our combined voices are heard by the central government, we humbly request 
everyone to actively participate in the upcoming nonviolent protest rally.

From the Lamka Public Ground, the rally will start at 11 a.m. and conclude at Peace Ground, Tuibong. 

There will be a total shutdown on the day of the rally.

Issued by —

Department of Media & Publicity, 
Indigenous Tribal Leaders’ Forum (ITLF) 

File No.: ITLF-PN-202470 Friday, 21 June 2024


